LAKE

A I WINN El':li

IP
FOUNDATION

Stay connected to us on Facebook

News

LWF

January 17, 2018
0

We very much appreciate everyone who has liked and followed our Facebook page over the years. By doing
S0, you've given us the opportunity to share important information about freshwater stewardship, and update
you on the various ways we are advocating for change and co-ordinating action to improve the health of Lake
Winnipeg.

As you may be aware, Facebook has just rolled out major changes to its newsfeed. Posts from friends and
family will be prioritized in your feed; posts from brands - including organizations such as LWF - will largely be
removed.

The good news: if you would still like to see us in your newsfeed, you can!

Go to “News Feed Preferences” (get there by clicking on the little triangle in the top right corner
of any Facebook page). Then click “Prioritize who to see first” and select LWF as a page from
whom you’d still like to see posts.

You can also go directly to our page and make the same choice by clicking on the “Following”
button.

Thanks again for your continued interest in our great lake - and, if you're looking to stay connected with us on
other networks, we're also active on Twitter and Instagram!
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